
RAM LAL ANAND COLLEGE 

UNIVERSITY OF DELHI 

 

NOTICE (dated : April 13, 2022) REGARDING FILLING UP OF EXAMINATION FORM FOR THE 

OFFLINE EXAMINATIONS TO BE CONDUCTED FOR SEM 4 AND 6 STUDENTS IN MAY-JUNE 

2022  

 

 

 

Dear Students as per the message below from the Dean examination, you are requested to complete 

the process of filling up of the examination form by April 15 2020 
 

“As you know May June exam will start from May 9, and it will be held in physical mode. So timely 

filling of exam form is very important because question paper will be printed based on the exam form 

filled/UPC selected by the students. 

 

Since past 1.5 years we noticed that students keeps coming to fill exam form even during the 

examinations. Such liberty will not be available this time, so I humbly request all of you to ensure that all 

the students of your college fills the exam form by April 15 failing which they will loose a year.  

 

So please take necessary steps so that such situations doesn't arises”. 

 

Regards 

Prof DS RAWAT 

Dean Examination        

          
         Prof. Vandana Gupta 

         Nodal officer examination  

         Ram Lal Anand College 


